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AM RADIO TEN SIXTY
2607 WEST BENNETT-Box 1957 s.s.
SPRINGFIELD. MISSOURI 65802
(417) 831-1060

January 1, 1975

Mr, Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

This letter is to verify your reception of radio station KBUG at
7:00AM CST on November 8, 1974.

Glad to know that our signal is competing in a2 small measure, at least,
with the many t@at are on the same frequency.

e are happy to have you add this varification to your large collection.

Very truly yours,
e 3. \?/i/f”/‘}{ _
Wan S. Hope

Chief Engineer
Radio KBUG



